Wells, Chris

From: angela k <akdvm@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 4:50 PM

To: Wells, Chris

Subject: Support of Phase | proposed construction 330 S. Whitney Way
Dear Chris,

As a resident of the neighborhood, | support the Phase | of the proposed construction at 330 S Whitney Way.
Sincerely,

Angela Krautkramer, DVM
2 Merrill Crest Dr.
Madison, WI 53705





